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February 4, 2025 
 
 
Adam Schultejann 
120th Estate Partners 
10925 E. 120th Ave. 
Henderson, CO 80640 
 
RE: 120th Estate Partners, Permit No. M-2001-085, Technical Revision No. 8, 

Approval of Decision Date Extension 
 
Dear Mr. Schultejann:  
 
On February 4, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
request to extend the decision date for Technical Revision No. 8 (TR-8) which was filed on January 
7, 2025.  Per your request, the Division has extended the decision date 15 days from February 6 
to February 21, 2025, to allow time to address the outstanding adequacy issues. 
 
Please ensure the Division sufficient time to complete its review process by submitting any 
requested materials prior to the decision date. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (720)527-1640 or by email at 
nikie.gagnon@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 


